
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Temporary Closure of McIntyre St./Spanish 
River Rd. - Enbridge Retrofit Project  

 
Construction along McIntyre St./Spanish River Rd. will be taking place due to the 
Enbridge Retrofit Project. A section of McIntyre St./Spanish River Rd. will be 
temporarily closed starting on October 9, 2023. Signage will mark the detour routes, 
please visit our website www.nairncentre.ca to view the complete detour route 
mapping.  
Expected Start Date: October 9, 2023 
Expected End Date: December 2023 
 

 

http://www.nairncentre.ca/

